
The William E. Cottle School
is proud to announce the 

2024 Science Fair
Who: 2nd through 5th Grade Cottle Scientists
What: The 2024 Science Fair
When: May 21, 2024 at 5:00-7:00 pm
Where: The William E. Cottle Gymnamsium 
Why: The Cottle Scientists want to share 
their Amazing Experiments with you!

Please join the 
Science Fair Google 

Classroom
Code: ywxszsf


